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TAU KAPPA EPSILON Delta-Nu Chapter

Dear Fraters,

As this year’s histor, I have tried to improve on many areas of alumni relations with the active chapter. We have a
good strong number of alumni and we know how important alumni are to us, therefore we want to make things better
in any way we can. I personally felt that if I succeeded in only a few of my goals, that changing the format of the
Delta-Nu Review would be one of those goals met.

This new format is only the beginning of better chapter/alumni relations in the years to come. I feel that by ex-
panding the newsletter to include pictures as well as graphics, we are giving you more of what you want and also de-
serve. I cannot say much for this particular edition, but it is our first and we will definitely start to improve as we go
along.

A point that I feel should be emphasized is the help you can give us to make the Delta-Nu Review more attractive
and colorful. The basis for a good newsletter is alumni response through letters, pictures or simply dropping us a short
note telling us what you’ve been doing. We need the feedback from our alumni so we can include the news in our
newsletters to all the fraters.

Another sign of improvement is our Delta-Nu Alumni Directory due for publication this month. We feel by pro-
viding you with a directory of all the fraters nationwide, it will increase alumni communication and also alumni in-
volvement.

One area that we are weak in is our lost addresses and trying to find them. The number of Delta-Nu fraters with
bad addresses is increasing and that is not a good sign. More and more I notice the letters, newsletters, etc. coming
back with a bad address on them. Our lost fraters are increasing and we want to strongly encourage any frater that is
moving to drop us a line telling us of your change of address. It will make things easier and you will continue to receive
current chapter information through the mail. I plan to run a list of our fraters with bad addresses in the next Delta-
Nu Review in the hope that maybe some of you alumni will know where these TKE’s can be located. So be on the
lookout for our lost fraters list soon.

I would also like to encourage any frater with any ideas or suggestions for the improvement of the Delta-Nu
Review to write in and let us know. Tell us what you like or dislike about the newsletter and what you think of the job
we are doing.

In closing, I would just like to say that this new Delta-Nu Review is solely for our alumni and we hope you enjoy
the change of its format. We hope you’re all doing fine and enjoying success at whatever you’re involved in. We also
hope to hear from you soon and remember, we need the alumni information before we can print it in our Delta-Nu
Review so take a little time out to write us and let us know how you’ve been and what you’ve been doing.

Yours In The Bond,
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Tom Ibarra

Historian-Histor

Delta-Nu Chapter

Tau Kappa Epsilon Fraternity




TKE MOVING? TELL US

Trying to keep track of all our alumni is not an easy task. You can

" make it easier by letting us know when you move. By keeping us up to
date, it will mean less delay in receiving your newsletter and other in-
s =2 formation from the chapter. Fill out the form below and return to:
T Tau Kappa Epsilon, Delta-Nu Chapter, ¢/o Histor, 222 W. Cooper,
ey Maryville, Missouri, 64468.
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/ City State Zip
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NEW DELTA-NU OFFICERS

These Fraters have been elected to lead the chapter as officers for the 1980-81 school year.

President: Steve Brightwell . .. ... . Raytown, Mo
Vice-President: Don Cahail .. ... ... ... Adair, Ia.
Secretary: BEd Peiker ... ... . Independence, Mo.
Treasurer: Max Knudsen ... ....... ..t e Elk Horn, Ia

Historian: Paul Haake

Social Chairman: Mike Gallagher
Pledge Class Trainer: Scott Pitts .. ... ..ottt e Braymer, Mo

............................................................ Grandview, Mo.
Chaplain: Ken Yeager . ... ... Kansas City, Mo.

.................................................. Ravenwood, Mo.
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criss-crossing bodies: 47,

* TKE’s and Daughters pile up on a waterbed during a grand open-
ing promotion in St. Joseph, Missouri. The Delta-Nu chapter
won $200 for piling the most people on a waterbed and we also
received TV coverage from Channel 2 in St. Joseph. Final toll of



DELTA-NU ODDS AND ENDS

First, and most important, the date for next fall’s Homecoming is set for Saturday, October 11, 1980. We are excited
and hopeful of a large alumni turnout at the TKE House. This year’s homecoming was a tremendous success and next year’s
will be even better. So start making plans now to return for the Homecoming weekend. It will be a good time for the actives
as well as the returning alumni.

The chapter took 19 associate members this spring and will be conducting the activation for our new members soon.
With the addition of the spring class, the total number of TKE’s in the Delta-Nu chapter is 93.

The Red Carnation Ball was held recently in Overland Park, Ks. and with all the alumni in attendance, it turned out to
be a huge success. We would like to thank the alumni who attended for their help in making it such a great time.

Frater Steve Brightwell was elected this year’s Top TKE by the chapter and he was also elected to be Prytanis-President
for the coming year. Recently, 10 of the Delta-Nu fraters attended the TKE Regional Leadership Conference in Lincoln,
Nebraska, to learn how to improve different aspects of our chapter. We’re proud to announce that upon completion of the
conference, Maryville and the Delta-Nu chapter was chosen as the site for next year’s TKE Regional Leadership Conference.
We will be hosting about 250 TKE’s from a four-state area and we plan to make this conference and their stay both educa-
tional and enjoyable.

ALUMNI NEWS

Frater David Alvey ‘655’ is teaching
eighth grade math and was the freshman basket-
ball coach also. His wife Patsy is teaching
accounting and shorthand and is also varsity
track coach. Their daughter Sara is 15 months
old and we’re glad to hear that she’s walking

and talki WRITE A LETTER:

alking too.

Frater Keith Mussallem 669" is finishing Y A7 JAND LET THE-

his M.S. in forest hydrology at Penn State . g CHA”T&& KMOW

University and he recently married Annie P> \ HE

Southern, former Daughter of Diana. He is also g A u lE You A REJ
HOW THINGS ARE

teaching cross country skiing in his spare time.
Frater John Luff €626’ is employed by G’O

ING, SO LETS Give

DT A TRY."

THAT 1T ONLY
TAKES §mine TO

Mountain Bell and is an analyst in the Database
Administration Group.

* Fraters’ John Moore, Keith Pritchard, Brant Deason, Kevin
Pritchard and others relax during the Homecoming weekend.




TKE HOMECOMING 1979

Fraters Bob Sawicki and Steve Humphrey wait around the bar for their Many people reminisced around the doorway of the TKE House including
next drink. fraters Steve Gumm and Ron Gryder.

Fraters Lonnie Boeding and Alan Nicholas entertain two young women at Guarding the door as well as the corner were fraters Craig Bonder, Bill
the Homecoming party. Espley and Steve Driever.

= i - - .4 Homecoming Awards: the NWMSU Spirit Flag, first place trophies for our

Frater Brian Wunder finds the bar service a little slow so he helps himself. float, housedeck and group clowns, and a third place for our Homecoming
skit.
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Kermit, Miss Piggy and the whole Muppet gang ride in the TKE Muppet Fraters Tad Trecker and Jim Booth prepare to lead the TKE skit, Young
Bus at the Homecoming Parade. - Frankenstein.

With frater Jim Moore in charge, the TKE’s received first place for our M*A*S*H float.

Fra!ers Glep Gude, Steve Brightwell and Tad Trecker motivate the TKE Frater Mark Swope headed the housedeck production and the result was a
section to win the spirit flag at the Homecoming game. first-place award.




